
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

As a person who worked as a student researcher at another university, and with friends and
relatives who have been in similar positions, I know how hard graduate students work, as
teachers, researchers, and much more. Nowadays, with the tremendous debt so many are
shouldering, not to be able to bargain collectively like other campus workers for proper pay and
working conditions is an injustice that must be ended by permitting these indispensable workers
to organize in a union.

Sincerely,

Juliana Barnet
Community Member, tax payer, former campus worker organizer
University of Maryland, College Park
4108 32nd Street , Mount Rainier,  MD  20712
julianabarnet@gmail.com


